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Bushcare Trailer 

 

The Bushcare Trailer was officially unveiled by the Mayor of Camden, Councillor Lara Symkowiak and State 

Member for Camden, Chris Patterson MP on Tuesday 8 April 2014 at Chellaston Reserve, Camden following 

a grant from the Minister for Environment, Robin Parker.  

 

The grant for $2,250 was awarded under the Minister’s Conservation Fund and was matched dollar-for-dollar 

by Camden Council. The funding was used to fit out a trailer for the use of the Kings Bush Bushcare Group 

and Camden Community Gardens for use in their environmental projects. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Councillor Lara Symkowiak thanked the State Government for their support 

 

“The State Government has been instrumental in establishing the Bushcare Trailer and I would like to thank 

them for their support and funding under this grant.  

 

“The Kings Bush Bushcare Group plays an extremely important role within our community ensuring the Kings 

Bush Reserve along the Nepean River remains healthy and I would like to thank them for their hard work 

and dedication. This trailer will go a long way to helping make the volunteers work a lot easier and I am 

pleased we are able to provide this type of equipment for a group that gives so much to our community” she 

said. 

 

Kings Bush Bushcare Group is made up of a team of volunteers who are dedicated to restoring the 5.5 

hectare stretch of the Endangered Ecological Communities ‘Cumberland Plain Woodland’ and ‘River-flat 

Eucalypt Forest’ on the Nepean River between Camden Valley Way and Chellaston Street, Camden. 
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